
 

 
Aloha e 'Ohana 2026, 
  

Class shirts are now available and can be ordered online through Warrior 
Printing!  Class shirts are created to display class unity & school pride at KS 
activities such as athletic events, service projects, ‘ohana gatherings, 
Ho’olaule’a and Warrior Wednesdays. The essence behind this design is a 
simple ocean reflection.  Like the kai, middle school is enchanting, fun and 
exciting, yet it can be vast, unpredictable and demanding.  The current global 
pandemic makes it increasingly challenging. This design is meant to inspire 
our keiki to push through, in the future we'll all be able to look back and reflect 
on how it was possible . . . with Lana Ka Mana'o . . . with hope. 
 
Order Link:  https://warrior-printing-llc.printavo.com/merch/ks2026 

Deadline: Last day to order will be November 20th.  

Distribution: Shipping Only 
  

The purchase of class shirts is optional; however, this is the only opportunity 
to purchase this design.   The next class shirt will be designed by our keiki 
when they are freshmen and available in the school year 2022-2023.   
Please email us at ksatp2026@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
 
Your Class of 2026 ATP Representatives, 
 
Michele Cadiente-Cargo 
Ulu Dash 
Hanae Gouveia 
 


